
 
 

 

December 13, 2022 
 
 
Via Email: 
Ms. Joanne Serina 
California ISO 
P.O. Box 639014  
Folsom, CA 95630 
 
Re: Extended Day-Ahead Market Initiative   
 
 

Dear Ms. Joanne Serina,  

 The Clean Energy Buyers Association (CEBA) submits this letter in support of the comments 

submitted on November 22, 2022 by the Public Interest Organizations (PIOs) on the Extended Day-

Ahead Market (EDAM).  

CEBA is a is a national association of large-scale energy customers seeking to procure clean 

energy across the U.S. With over 340 members from across the commercial and industrial sectors, non-

profit organizations, as well as energy providers and service providers, CEBA’s members are actively 

working to create a resilient, zero-carbon energy system. CEBA and its members are actively working 

with regulators, grid operators and others in the west on market design and governance issues in emerging 

organized wholesale markets. CEBA supports these efforts to increase regional coordination through 

well-designed and well-implemented organized wholesale markets. Furthermore, CEBA is committed to 

achieving a 90% carbon free electricity system by 2030 and well-functioning organized wholesale 

markets are a vital piece of the puzzle.  

CEBA was unable to provide feedback during the comment period but wishes to express its 

support for the PIOs’ comments and our general support of the EDAM construct as we see an alignment 

between the comments, the EDAM design, and our market design principles. CEBA’s priorities are 

independent and responsive grid governance, management, and operation as well as transparency and 

broad stakeholder engagement. 

In closing, we appreciate the opportunity to express our support for the PIOs’ comments and look 

forward to participating in the next steps of the ISO’s stakeholder process as the work continues to 

develop organized wholesale markets.  CEBA is encouraged by the progress made this year and supports 



 
 

 

the formation of well-designed and well-implemented electricity markets that serve the needs of all 

customers.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

/s/ Adrienne Mouton-Henderson 
Adrienne Mouton-Henderson 

Director, Market & Policy Innovation 
Clean Energy Buyers Association  

1425 K Street, Suite 1110 
 NW Washington D.C. 20005  

amouton-henderson@cebuyers.org 
803-303-CEBA (2322) 
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